
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 3:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Emilie Gompf

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi,
I would like to comment that if this application results in a decrease to our total costs, then we, my family and I, are
for it.  If it will result in an increase to our total costs, then we are definitely against this.  Thank you.

Property owners since the 1950's.




